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Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Marcia Golden, NDPW Chair
Date:

9 February 2019
Subject:
Mid-Year Report
The National Disability Professionals Week committee is submitting the following theme suggestion for 2019 NDPW: Flashbacks: 80s Week. NDPW will be celebrated June17-21, 2019. We understand this may be a conflict for some chapters, therefore, the written submission for awards will be due July 10, 2017.  The Chapters will complete for first and second place awards to given at the National Training Conference.  The first place chapter will receive $25, and the second place chapter will receive $15. The chapter who submitted this year’s theme will be awarded a check for $10.
Chapters will be told this year’s theme once the committee is notified the board has approved of the suggestion. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Marcia Golden

Committee Chair

